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Williamston Primary School
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Welcome





Topic


We are exploring the Park with the help of Percy the Park Keeper. We will be developing skills such as:


Observing, discussing and recording information.


Sorting and classifying mini beasts.


Designing and creating our own parks.


Investigating what lives in our school playground.


Later on in the term we are hoping to visit our local park. 





Useful Class Information


As we are taking our learning outdoors more often, could you please make sure that your child has the appropriate clothing. Thank you.


Here is a little summary of what is happening each week.





Monday


Homework handed out





Tuesday


PE 


Art with Mrs Vest


Visit the school library





Wednesday


Music with Ms MacDonald 





Thursday


Drama with Mrs Thomson





Friday


All homework tasks returned


PE


Golden time














Newsletter for Primary 2 


with 


Mrs Lytle
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R.M.E


In RME, we are looking at parables found in the Bible. We will then be looking at how Christians and Jews celebrate Harvest. 


             �





Numeracy


We will be working with numbers within 70. We will be counting forwards, backwards, ordering, reading and writing these numbers. 


We will be developing our mental maths strategies to help us find the answers to addition and subtraction sums. 











In practical maths, we will be measuring using non - standard units such as hand spans, cubes, bricks, straws etc.





Dear Parent/Guardian,


I am delighted to be teaching Primary 2/1 this year and I am looking forward to lots of interesting learning opportunities. We have already been looking at the importance of building positive friendships and how we are all friends in our classroom.  


We have been thinking about the Golden Rules and how we should be following these in the classroom and in the playground. We want to try and stay on the ‘sun’ so that we can play with all the Golden Time toys.


Primary 2/1 will be an exciting year for everyone.


Kind regards, 


Mrs Lytle














Expressive Arts


This term our Expressive Arts will be taught by the following teachers: 


Ms MacDonald – Music


Mrs Thomson – Drama


Mrs Vest – Art








Health and Well Being


This term we will be learning all about our rights and the rights of others. We will be focussing on the right to a good education and the right to keep safe and what this means for us. We will then use this information to create a class charter. 


In P.E. we will be learning games which we can then play in the playground. 








Literacy


We will continue to build on knowledge of sounds already learned in Primary 1. There will be lots of opportunities for word building using a multi- sensory approach. In writing, we are focussing on using capital letters, finger spaces and full stops correctly. We will be trying to make sure our writing makes sense. We will also be using our sounds to help us write the words we need. In reading, we will be developing fluency and using our sounds to help us read unfamiliar words. We will be sharing our thoughts and our ideas about what we have read.








Communication


If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to put a note in your child’s reading record. Alternatively, feel free to arrange an appointment at the office to meet with Mrs Hollands or Mrs Lytle. 











